
ROUSH RENTALS
LOCAL . PERSONAL . RESPONSIVE

November 4th, 2016

Dear City Council Members, Planning Commission Members and City Staff,

Please see the attached preliminary plan for the proposed redevelopment of the "La Crosse Chamber of
Commerce Site"at 707-721 La Crosse St. Thesite is located on the corner of 7,h & La Crosse Streets, is
approximately .7 acres in size and comprised of sandy loam.

We are very excited about this project for downtown La Crosse! Our hope is to construct a Multifamily
building with 24 to 36, highend apartments. It isour continued hope this project further spur the
renaissance we are watching in Downtown La Crosse. This project will provide the housing
opportunities our market demands, in direct alignment with the City's vision and plan.

We have met with the City of La Crosse Planning Department regarding this project. They are in full
support as our proposal is in alignment with the City's LongTerm Comprehensive plan. The site is
currently zoned "C-2" Commercial and needs to be rezoned "PUD" Planned Unit Development for our
proposed redevelopment. Our proposed design also meets with the intent of the City of La Crosse
Multifamily Housing Standards. We will accommodate as much parking as possible on site and will have
a shared parking agreement for additional parkingoffsite to meet city requirements.

We have offered to purchase the property, contingent upon the proposed rezoning and redevelopment
plan approval by the City of La Crosse. Under the current owner's tenure, the structureson the property
were razed and the site is "shovel ready". Our proposed redevelopment would provide a substantial
increase in PropertyTax revenue, bringing the parcel to its "Highest and Best Use". This project will
likely cost in excess of three million dollars and we are hopeful for construction to commence in 2017.

In summary, we look forward to creating a new residential asset for the City of La Crosse. This location
has wonderful proximity to both commercial and employment opportunities in the City, creating an
excellent long term asset for the City of La Crosse. Our family is directly involved with the care and
management of our rental property, we are not absentee landlords. We also believe in the growth of
the City of La Crosse and we are willing to invest in its future! We hope youagree our proposal for
redevelopment of this site would benefit the City of La Crosse. Ifyou have questions and would like to
talk about our proposal, I encourage you to reach out to me.

Most Sincerely,

^tf.-?£.—
Nicholas A. Roush

President

Roush Rentals

1522 Winnebago St.

La Crosse, Wl 54601

(608)498-3333










